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Please be sure to check out the
office bulletin board and the front
desk for any important updates
at the Fox Den. If you have any
questions, please feel free to
reach out to anyone on the
Leadership team. 

Reminders

NEWSLETTER
Exciting Changes

Upcoming Events
Christmas Musical: Dec. 19th @ 5:30pm

Half Day: Dec. 20th (Please Pick up by

12:30pm)

CLOSED: Dec. 24th-25th & Dec. 31st &

Jan. 1st

Winter Camp: Dec. 20th (Half Day), 23rd,

26th, 27th, 30th, Jan.: 2nd, 3rd, 6th. 

Many of you may have noticed
that furniture has been moved
around... That is because we
have some classes swapping
rooms. Walker C and 2A will be
swapping with each other. STEM
and Pre-K will be moving. STEM
will share a classroom with the
Afterschool students.  

Classroom Moves! 

We are opening up a second 3-
year-old class. The new 3 year
old class will be in Ms. Emani’s
classroom, who will be moving to
Ms. Devin’s former classroom.

New Class Opening Up! 

 With all the new changes allows us
to introduce some new teachers.
 - Ms. Jessica Holt will be our new 2A
teacher 
 -Jaqeiorra Terrell will be our new
Walker C teacher. 

 If you see them in the hallways, be
sure to give them a Fox Den Wave! 

Meet The Teachers! 

Main Number: 478-974-5674
Address: 185 Thornton Rd, Forsyth  

Contact Info



Frannie Travels the
World! 

Frannie continues on her adventures with the help of
Mr. Silva. Frannie is currently in Egypt where she is

sightseeing a lot of great things such as the Pyramids.
Did you know that that the Egyptian Pyramids were built

between roughly 2700 B.C. and 1500 B.C. That means
they are just about 4,000 years old.  



A Special Message from
Josh Hill

“Whether it’s making sure that families have access to quality
health care and childcare or making sure that our children

receive the best educational opportunities we can give them,
we must remail committed to these needs because our

children are our future.” - Blanche Lincoln

As we celebrate three months of serving our scholars, it is important to note where we are,
where we came from, and where we are headed. In the past 90 days we have added
processes and policies to ensure that your child is cared for and loved and provided a solid
educational foundation. Along the way, we continue to learn. Some ideas have worked, while
other ideas have been amended to achieve greater success. 

I think back to Day 1 (and thinking we were ready). We have come so far! I make a habit to
reflect every 30 days... Where are we now that we weren’t the previous month?  Where do we
want to be this next month that we aren’t today. My motto for The Fox Den is, “Better
tomorrow than yesterday.” Learn from EVERYTHING. Failures help us to shape tomorrow.
Sucesses help us to replicate and improve. 

Upon your return in January, you’ll see some new faces...some switched up classrooms...and
lots of incredible teaching! As always, please connect with the Leadership team with any
questions/comments/concerns. We WANT to hear from you. We appreciate our Fox Den
Parents! 

Josh and Keri Hill, The Fox Den Ownership Team 


